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The Supreme Court will no longer sit for a non-argument day in its October session.
Previously, the Court sat on the third Monday of the first argument session to announce
orders only. The orders will still be released at 10 a.m. by the Public Information Office
on Monday, Oct. 17, 2011, and will be posted on the Court’s website:
www.supremecourt.gov. The Court will continue to sit for non-argument Mondays
beginning in November and during the rest of the Court’s Term to announce orders,
opinions, and admit new members of the Supreme Court Bar. Non-argument days are
marked in blue on the color-coded calendar on the homepage of the Court’s website.
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